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Department of
Sociology and Anthropology March 21, 1983

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia

Juan and I have good news. The manuscript, Grandchildren of the Revolution,
is going to be published by Grupo Roer from Mexico, D.F. Grupo Roer has a
private publishing company, Editorial Socrates E Impresora y Editora Xalco,
SA. under the  direction of Lic. Roberto Cortez. They do a lot of sub-
contracting for the Secretaria de Educacioft' Publica (SEP). The book will
come out in paperback and will retail for $6.95 in the U.S. The first
printing will be 5000 copies.

Juan and I are pleased because we had hoped that the book would be in
paperback at an affordable price, rather than first coming out in hardback
as most academic presses insist. Lic. Cortez wishes to publish it as soon
as possible and we will be meeting with him April 15, 1983. This is very
short notice for all of us, but because of the possibility of its being
published by summer 1983, we are making the revisions as fast as we can.

For your part, if there are any final revisions you wish to make, would you
please send them to me as soon as possible. Also, because we are not as
limited in our illustrations as an academic press, we encourage you to send any
photographs (up to three) that you might wish to see in the book. For
most of you, Chale Nafus took slides of your family photos. But for those
of you where we were not able to get family photos, we would greatly appreciate
you sending us copies (black and white, non-returnable) of a few photographs
that you would like to see published. You might think about how they
would fit into your portion of the book.

The other good news is that Grupo Roer wishes to publish a Spanish version
of the book. They are willing to do the translation. However, both Juan
and I feel that the book will be more dialectically authentic if you will
translate into Spanish your portions of the manuscript, as you would have said
them in Spanish. The Spanish translation will be brought together as soon as
the English version is out of the press. So this is to give you some advance
time to prepare your portion in Spanish.

The book will be distributed through Calmecac Inc., a book distribution firm
in which Juan is a partner. As a participant in the book, you will receive
ten free copies.
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If all goes well, there will be a publication party at which time, we
hope to see you. Thank you for putting out this effort at such short
notice.

Sinceramente,

4
Kay Sutherland

Tel. Work 512-245-2113
Home 512-477-8204 (after 4 9.m.)

Juan Vasquez
Work 512-443-3031
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